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The Community Council has been
dealing with issues related to
Victoria Park and environmental
issues affecting our local
community. We are still waiting for
information from the City Council
on its plans for the future of the
red blaes pitches in the Park. We
are also saddened to report that
this year’s opening of the Fossil
Grove is delayed due to the need
for building repairs.

Local residents have informed

us about how upset they are by

the poor state of the streets: the
constant littering; the dog fouling;
the fly tipping; the damaged
pavements and the blocked gulleys.
Whiteinch Community Council has
raised and will continue to raise

all these issues with Glasgow City
Council. The street cleaning teams
do their best, but often within a
matter of hours, the streets are as
littered as ever. We would urge
everyone not leave any bulk items
or other rubbish on the pathways
or inshots beside homes, paint tins
and wood are not uplifted. Cans,
plastic bottles and paper should be
recycled in in the blue bins.

We would like to start a campaign
to “Love Whiteinch” so that we

all treat our surroundings with the
same love and care that we lavish
on the inside of our homes. We look
forward to the forthcoming Day of
Action and urge as many of you as
possible to come and take part. In
the meantime, if anyone has any
suggestions, please contact us by
email: hello.wcc@email.com or our
social media channels.

The last few months have seen

) Whiteinch Community Council

an increase in break-ins to both
cars and property. The community
police team attend our meetings
and have urged us all take care
not to invite crime by leaving
doors unlocked, keys in locks and
valuables in plain sight. Please
report anything suspicious on 101.
Even if the police cannot come to
an incident they will be made aware
of the problem and take it into
account for future patrols.

We meet on the last Tuesday of
every month in the Conference
Room, Whiteinch Centre 7:00
pm —9:00 pm. All are welcome to
attend.

Next meeting: Tuesday 26th April.
Contact
Email: hello.wcc@email.com

Website: http://[www.community-
council.org.uk/whiteinch/index.asp

Facebook: http://www.facebook.
com/Whiteinch-Community-
Council-357070284367520/

Twitter: http://www.twitter.com/
whiteinchce




